
READING PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF READING, MI 

July 29, 2024 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chair, Chad Penney, at 6:30 p.m. at Reading City Hall.  

Present were Chad Penney, Warren Bartels, Melani Matthews, Adrien Miller, Frank Oddou, and 

Hannah Tunis.   Chuck Hartshorn arrived and continued chairing the meeting.  Also present was 

Ben Wheeler.  

Warren made a motion, seconded by Adrien, to approve the June minutes.  Motion carried 7-0.  

 There were no Agenda Additions or Public Comments.  

OLD BUSINESS:  Redevelopment Ready Communities—there is nothing more at this moment.  

Ben wants to tweak things a little bit yet, perhaps at a future, not too busy meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS:  Our next meeting is scheduled for August 26, 2024. 

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR REPORT:  Ben shared a list of 2024 Compliance Permits issued so far. 

With no further Comments, Chad made a motion, seconded by Frank, to adjourn at 6:40.  

Motion carried 7-0. 


